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10th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am delighted to inform you that the final Ofsted inspection report from our two-day Section 
5 inspection on 21st March 2023 to 22nd March 2023 and is available via the following link . 
The report will also be accessible via the school website today and published on the official 
Ofsted report website, eight working days from today’s date. 

We are delighted to confirm that the school’s overall grade was GOOD. 
We are also very proud of the outstanding judgement in the area of Personal Development 
 
‘This is a warm welcoming and inclusive school where pupils rightly feel cared for, happy 
and safe.’ OFSTED 2023 
 
‘Pupils behave very well’ OFSTED 2023 
 
‘There is a highly caring culture. Pupils are extremely kind towards each other’ OFSTED 2023 
 
‘Staff are expert teachers of early reading and support pupils skilfully’ OFSTED 2023 
 
‘Opportunities to promote pupil’s personal development are deeply embedded into the 
curriculum and are of an exceptional quality.’ OFSTED 2023 
 
The report itself is very detailed and highlights many positive elements of our school 
community, in particular your wonderful children and the dedicated and hardworking staff 
who always go above and beyond to ensure that all children Aspire Believe and Achieve to be 
the very best they can be. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Catherine Pointon 
Headteacher 
 

 


